
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

FEES PAYABLE TO THE IRBA WITH EFFECT FROM 1 APRIL 2019 
 

Johannesburg / 5 March 2019 
  
  
 

Dear Registered Auditor 
 
 
The IRBA fees for 2019/20 were approved by the Board at its recent meeting and will be 
effective from 1 April 2019. The fee increases are based mainly on the additional regulatory 
and oversight responsibilities as a result of the increased number of high profile disciplinary 
matters as well as the increased number of reportable irregularities received.  
 
 
The Board's decision was carefully considered and based on increasing demands to protect 
the investing public and restore public confidence.  
 
Click here to view the 2019 fee schedule. 
 
  
 
Bernard Peter Agulhas 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
  
About the IRBA 
 
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 
international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by 
registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/GG%20Notice%20-%20fees%201%20april%202019.pdf

